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I fully support a very strong cap and invest policy. I feel this revised version is too weak and
needs to be strengthened. The fee per ton must be increased and EVERYONE must
participate.

I reside in Union county and our senator William Hansell refuses to inform the citizens on this
matter through public discussion. This area receives 6-9 hours per weekday of climate 
misinformation and our area scholls have only recently broached the subject. Over the last
several years I have asked for help with climate information from the governor's office,
Oregon Global Warming Commission, my state and federal representatives with no success.
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